
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
On Friday 11 December, Mid Calder Primary School and Nursery will be taking part in Save the 
Children’s Christmas Jumper Day.  The children in Nursery are welcome to wear their jumpers the 
week leading up to this on the days they usually attend. We are asking families to donate £1 or 
however much they can give, to help transform the futures of children in the UK and around the 
world. Save the Children make sure children are kept safe, healthy and learning, and change the 
future for good.  
 
There is no need to buy a new jumper – you can always use old sweaters and create into sparkly 
new creations, so all your child needs to do is bring in an old jumper (plus a few decorations if you 
have them to spare). There are decorating templates online at christmasjumperday.org/schools-
pack if you want to do this at home. 
 
To make donating easier and safer this year we've set up our own Just Giving page. You can donate 
directly here: claim.savethechildren.org.uk/. Insert reference number – CJD200010483 Please note, 
JustGiving only accepts a minimum donation of £2. Therefore, if your donation is less than £2 you 
can:  
 
• Donate via Save the Children’s website at www.christmasjumperday.org. Please use our school's 
reference number CJD200010483 - on any donation made. The donation form will be live closer to 
the big day!   
• Donate via our school’s payment platform  
• Bring in cash in a sealed envelope which we will quarantine/adhere to hygiene regulations as 
appropriate   
 
We’d really appreciate your support to make Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day a success – 
it’s a great cause, so together at school, we’ll be helping to create a brighter future for children, we 
can make the world better in our sparkly, silly sweaters! 
 
Woolly wishes, 
 
Hazel Thurlow 

https://claim.savethechildren.org.uk/

